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Greetings Plan Commission,

Thank you for the opportunity to share our love for Sycamore Park at your meeting yesterday.
Even though the vote didn't go as we had hoped, we believe that it's critical for the green space
to be uninterrupted and free from the danger of cars. We'll keep on trying!

I am writing simply to extend a thank you to Alder Field, who valued the input of his
constituents and heard them when they said that a road would be intrusive, unnecessary, and a
nuisance. Thank you for making a motion to remove the Nakoosa Trail Extension from the
Northeast Area Plan. Thank you to Alder Duncan who seconded and thank you to Alder
Guequierre who voted in support of our community too!

An additional thank you is extended to Alder Madison and Alder Field, as they came to sit
down in the park and visit with our neighbors. Thank you for representing all of us and the

people who have submitted 55 oppositional public comments within the last two weeks.

Lastly, please come on out and enjoy the amenities that Sycamore Park has to offer. Bring
your bike, bring your dog, bring your soccer ball! We'd love to say hi.

Thanks much,
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